
 

Our Benefice 
is part of the 
Asum Group 

Large print hymn books are 
available at St Andrew’s and can be 
found on the bookshelf by the font. 

 

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop 
system. To use this please 
switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

Please email contributions to pewsheet@hamptonchurch.org.uk no later than 10am on Friday. 
 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton-on-the-Green 
Newsletter for Sunday 22 April 2012 

Services and events for the coming week 

22 Today Easter 3 

8am  Holy Communion Hampton 
9.30am Eucharist and Annual Church Meetings 

  Hampton 
11am  Family Service  Sedgeberrow 
11am  Family Service Hinton 
1pm Baptism (Woodward) Sedgeberrow 
 
24 Tuesday 
9am St Andrew’s Tots Community Hall 
25  Wednesday 
10am Holy Communion Hampton 
26 Thursday 
10am Coffee Morning Sedgeberrow 
7pm Benefice Youth Group Parish Room 
 

29 Next Sunday Easter 4 

8am  Holy Communion Hampton 
10am Benefice Eucharist (coffee after)  

 Sedgeberrow 
2pm Baptism (Haskins)  Hampton 

In the Benefice we include in our prayers 

Baptisms... 
Kiera Louise Hampstead who was baptised last 
Sunday; Amelia Rose Woodward who will be 
baptised today and Keegan Ronald Lymm Haskins 
who will be baptised next Sunday and their parents 
and godparents. 

Those who are ill: 
Maggie Bailey, Pat Bayliss, David Brasher, 
David Canning, Brenda Clarke, Ray Clarke, 
Pamela Collins, Pam Eustace, Monica Garston, 
Harry Green, Ella Hampton, Sarah Hands, 
Sue Jones, Clifford Lewis, Beryl Lord, Elaine Major, 
Brian Palmer, Iris Pinkstone, Rosie Rencher, 
Alan Roberts, Phillippa Shepherd, Celia Sheward, 
Joan Simpson, Pat Smith, Doug Thompson and 
Patrick Wooster. 

Those who have died... 
Clive Thomson and those who mourn. 

 
Notices  

Lent Collection 

Now is the time to bring back your filled Lent 
Collecting Boxes in aid of the Church Urban Fund. 
One of the ways we can work to alleviate poverty is 
to support their work. 

Notices  

Sedgeberrow Coffee Morning 

The next coffee morning will be held on Thursday at 
10am in the church. 

Collection of Food (Tins and dry foods only) 

As part of our support for the Homeless in Evesham 
there is a box in St Andrew’s for your donations of 
tins, etc to support the work of Caring Hands. 
Leaflets are available on the font.  

Church Annual Meetings (Hampton) 

The Annual Church meetings will be held today 
during the 9.30am Eucharist Service.  

At the meeting the Annual Report and Accounts of 
the PCC will be formally presented. Copies of the 
Report and Accounts are available in church.  

Churchwarden and PCC Members 
(Hampton) 

Nomination forms for Churchwardens and PCC 
Members are available on the font and should be 
completed, signed and returned before the Annual 
Parochial Meetings.  

Michael Hunter’s term as Churchwarden is ending 
and there are also seven vacancies on the PCC.  

Magazine and Weekly Pew Sheets 

Each week these Notices Sheets are produced by 
Michael Hunter. We are looking for somebody (or 
more than one person) to take it on. This is not a 
difficult tasks - it only needs some basic word 
processing skills to produce the sheet from the 
template. Training is available!  

Also for some time Michael has edited the Herald 
and we are looking for somebody to take that on too 
This does not need any technical skills as we have 
assistance with the word processing aspects of the 
job – the role is to decide what needs to go in, get 
contributions and decide how to edit them to fit the 
available space.  

Neither of these roles are the responsibility of the 
churchwarden. Volunteers (from any of the 
Parishes) would be welcome. Please speak to 
Michael to find out more. 

Churches Together in Evesham and District 
(CTED) 

The April/May Diary is on the notice board in the 
Porch at St Andrew’s – look out for Synergy – 
Family Fun Weekend – coming up on 2nd and 3rd 
June. 


